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Hannah M Van Etten

From: Hannah M Van Etten <hvanetten@ucsd.edu>
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 3:17 PM
To: gc-asstdeans-l@ucsd.edu; chrgradv-l@ucsd.edu; 'gradcoords-l@ucsd.edu'; gc-dbo-

l@ucsd.edu; Dean of Grad Ed & Postdoc Affrs; Dooley, Andrea; Rina Davison; gradsup-
g@ucsd.edu; Colmenar, Cristina

Subject: Diversity Incentive Funds

Hello, 
 
In December of 2021, Dean Antony announced a new Diversity Incentive Program, to be implemented in Academic Year 
2022-23. This program provides departments with a fixed, annual allocation of diversity incentive funds that they may 
use to achieve the university’s goals of recruiting, retaining, and graduating an increasingly more diverse graduate 
student cohort.  
 
For a list of eligible departments, please click here.  
 
Guidance on the setup and use of these resources has been published to the GEPA Campus Partners collab space here. 
This page includes information such as student eligibility, reporting requirements, financial allocations and chart of 
accounts set up. Please review this page in its entirety, prior to posting expenses, to ensure your department is eligible 
for full reimbursement. 
 
If you have any questions after reviewing the collab resources, please submit a ticket.  
 
Thank you for your partnership on this new initiative! 
 
Hannah 
______________________ 
Hannah Van Etten, PhD 
Financial Analyst, Graduate Student Financial Support 
Division of Graduate Education & Postdoctoral Affairs 
EVC Resource Administration 
 
 
--  
You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "gradsup-g" group. 
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to gradsup-g+unsubscribe@ucsd.edu. 
To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/ucsd.edu/d/msgid/gradsup-
g/BY5PR04MB709080B9504CAA662F267278DE519%40BY5PR04MB7090.namprd04.prod.outlook.com. 


